
 

Welcome to 2025! 

 

Happy New Year! We hope that you all had a lovely break and enjoyed the 

holiday. The weather has certainly turned cold so can we please remind you 

that hats / gloves / scarves need to have a name on them. 

 

Topic  

Our topic this term is transport through the ages. Looking at the history of the 

railway and how transport has developed over time and what impact this has 

had on industries but also us as customers. We are hoping to have a trip after 

February half term to look at examples of transport old and new but will send 

out more details later. 

 

Reading 

Quick reminder that the children are expected to read 3 times a week in KS2 

and have their reading records signed. If they leave their records at home 

please just drop us a dojo and we will make sure they get the points. 

 

Homework / Spellings 

This will continue to be given out on a Friday with homework being due in the 

following Wednesday and spelling test the following Friday. 

 

We are so proud of how well all the children have done and can’t wait to see 

what they can achieve over the next few terms. 

As always if you need to talk to us about anything just drop us a dojo and we 

will respond as soon as we can. Here’s to a great 2025! 

The Fountains Team  

 

 



 

 

 


